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I am against Duke's proposed changes to North Carolina's solar energy policy. Raising the
costs for people to do the right thing and decrease our dependence on fossil fuels that too
often have our country beholden to autocratic foreign powers is inherently bad policy. Not
to mention it puts us behind in our targets to reduce carbon in the atmosphere. North
Catalonia should be a leader in new and innovative forms of energy and not chained to
outdated models that don't serve future generations.

Kendra Sherrod

Asheville, NC

Sent from my iPhone
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Save Rooftop Solar

Rooftop solar is an essential component in the struggle to reduce our dependence on foreign oil and on fossil fuels in
general, but Duke Energy is proposing rules changes for solar power that inhibit homeowners' ability to participate. No
wonder most solar companies-and homeowners like myself who produce solar power- oppose Duke's plan. Please
ensure that Duke Energy aid rather than hobble the expansion of rooftop solar

Thank you,

Jennifer Angyal
7149 Ludgate Road
Gibsonville, NC 27249
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As a citizen of NC and customer of Duke Energy, I strongly oppose changes to net-metering rules that would discourage
individuals and families from investing in solar energy. At exactly the time we need to be ramping up renewable energy,
this would slow down investment, and it is clear that Duke Energy knows it.

Consumers that already have rooftop solar (like my family) would suffer; small businesses that install solar would suffer;
and Duke Energy would build more natural gas power plants that add to our state's carbon footprint. It is lose, lose,
lose.

I ask you to support the growth of solar and not support changes to the net-metering rules.

Becky Showalter
Raleigh, NC
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I oppose changes to net metering. We plan to install solar the next time we do our roof (about 2 years from now), and
will not do so unless net metering rules remain in effect. Do not let the Duke energy company proposals go through!

Max Fink

Mobile: 435 513-4848

Connect on Linkedln
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